
I Ignacio have been living in Redfern Parade Dee Why for just over 2 years. I have been 
doing occasional maintenance work at the Church and having seen the design. I think this is 
a fantastic redevelopment of the site and will be a very good thing for our local community. I 
have five other housemates and we all support this redevelopment. The church has provided 
us with casual work and cost effective accomodation, we understand that the new boarding 
house will provide affordable accomodation which is really needed in this area.

Ignacio Toledo

Sent: 29/04/2021 8:41:57 AM
Subject:


